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Hi everyone, 

I trust that you had a relaxing Easter and are ready for the next round of holidays 
coming up at the end of this week. I was expecting to be away for a few more days 
this week, however, things get changed around as you know. 

Thank you to Miss Jodie and Mrs Lord for filling in while I was away and also to Mrs. 
Sarah Murphy and Ms. Ellie Ryan for Kathleen.  Dean Johnson will continue to 
replace Darren as G.A. on the holidays as well. 

Staffing Changes 

I also need to inform our Community of staffing changes from next Term onwards 
as well. I realise this is close to the end of the term and would preferably like to 
discuss the following at our P and C meeting, however, it is important you are 
aware of these changes before the Term concludes.  

A review of Small School’s additional staff to ensure that two adults are on site 
during school hours has recently occurred. As a result, Miss Kathleen’s time has 
been reduced. She has therefore opted to take on a position at Manifold Public 
School to begin from Term 2 to help maintain full time work. Miss Kathleen will 
continue to be at our school on Mondays- half day and all day Tuesday with the rest 
of the week at Manifold. The remaining time allocated to us (not a full time Office 
Manager), will be filled over the remaining days.  

I’m sure you will have a lot of questions, but I feel that these would be best 
discussed Week One at a P and C meeting to be advised. I will also have more 
information regarding the position to be filled. 

Our final assembly for this term is on Friday. Hope you can make it. If not, have a 
safe and happy holiday. School resumes for all students on Tuesday May 1st. 

 

 

 

  Tuntable Creek Public School 

                          Respect - Integrity - Participation 

 
 

www.tuntableck-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                                               Term 4 Week 10    22nd October, 2013   Tuntable Creek Road  The  Channon                           ph: 66886212                                       Tuesday 10th April, 2018 

 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 1st May 

School returns for Term 2 

Monday 7th May 

5/6 Canberra excursion get together at 
Blakebrook School. 

Friday 11th May 

Cross Country at Corndale. 

Saturday 19th May 

The Blues Stomp- The Channon 

Thursday 14th June 

Festival of The Famous and Questacon at 
The Channon School 

 



Upcoming event 

The Channon Blues Stomp 

Saturday afternoon on the 19th May, Miss Jodie will be taking our students and 
Whian Whian students to perform at the Channon Hotel.  A note will be coming out 
as soon as the time of the performances are announced. 

 

Festival of The Famous Yr 4/5/6 

Later on this week, I will be giving students a little project to think about over the 
holidays. Most of the work will be done at school, with a fun day on the 14th June at 
The Channon School as a final event. That day will also have Jump Rope for Heart 
and Science as well for all students to participate in. More details to come. 

 

          Mrs Bath 
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